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Tibbyrazer
Parkland Photography Club - October,
2001

Tisdale - Noivember 2, 2001 - by: Gerald Crawford

The October meeting of Parkland Photography Club well attended, with only tw
members absent on account of illness. The meettetthd been moved back to October
31st to accommodate some other mem

Wes Swan gave us a rundown on the projected PRRA@to be held at Greenwal
Park on June 21st, 22nd, and 23rd, 2002. Theréwiilbts of opportunity to socialize, of
course, plus workshops in topics such as Macrodgaphy, Digital Photography,
Wildlife & Nature, and Outdoor Portraits. There Mak indoor demonstrations on topics
like mat-cutting, photo marking, and digital marigiion, as well as a workshop on
Judging. Our Club will be expected to participayedbing some of the leg-work, finding
places to photograph, and looking after the Oufingt Competitior

Darlene covered correspondence, and outlined pawsded for member activities o\
the summer. She has enough slides for the Cluids show, and a showing will be put
on at several seniors’ homes, etc. during the wititevill be available for showing in
communities other than Tisdale by the end of Janw@and members are encouraged to
use it

Darlene had entered a contest put on by Saskatchatarally Magazine, and wc
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Third Prize, which is a pair of Nikon binocularhiéSsent two or three entries, and didn’t
know which one won. The theme of the competitiors Wdy Saskatchewan Vacation”.
Congratulations, Darlen

Harry Bourne

There were six entries into our Theme competitidre theme wa“River” and all

entries were excellent photos. Tibby Frazer wostftace for her photo of a metal
bridge over river rapids, with interesting stonariations in the foreground. Runners-up
were Harry Bourne’s photo of a river meanderin@tigh bushland, in the early morning
light, Darlene McCullough’s photo of a wide riveitvhouseboats moored in the
foreground, and Jenny Fritshaw’s photo of a spe&idfacing along a wide river. In
every case, the technical quality was excel
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Darlene McCullough

Glen Neish showed us a photo he had taken of Nworihights; it was an excellent pho
and he said it was taken hand-held on 200 filmhRig the center of the photo were
concentric rings looking as if a pebble had be@pped in a pool of water. He said he
had a skylight filter on the camera. Could thes&bw/ton Rings

For the November meeting we will judge PF's Travelling Slide Salon; this is expec
to use up our available time, but if the Salondsneady for judging for any reason, we
will review the Clul's Slide Shov
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Jenny Fritshaw

For the November meeting we will judge PRBAravelling Slide Salon; this is expec
to use up our available time, but if the Salondsneady for judging for any reason, we
will review the Clul's Slide Shov

After a delicious lunch provided by Tibby Frazeg adjourned to Timothy Shire’s
house, where Tim demonstrated some digital phatmigues. These ran from a
discussion of the make-up of a digital photo, tgibg and using a digital camera, to
manipulating digital images in a computer. Eversthmembers who do not have a
computer, and do net expect to get one, found ¢ngodstration interesting. Now they
know how some of those interesting magazine cosedsads are mac

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, November 27tRM, at Fairlight Studio & Gallery
Tisdale

Gerald B. Crawford
Box 100, Chelan, SK SOE ONO
(306) 278-3423
Check out my Webpaghttp://www3.sk.sympatico.ca/cra)
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